Today, a printer friendly version of all the factfiles went live at the following address.  http://www.ltscotland.org.uk/Parentzone/cfe/
As you know, the NPFS has been involved with many of these factfiles and indeed it has been our idea to do the printer friendly versions and while some folks in ES weren't keen they have followed our lead and compromised a bit. This means that the terrible copy of a factfile that Angela Constance referred to at our conference in her keynote speech should be a thing of the past.

Also, yesterday a CfE Q+A was published and can be found here http://www.ltscotland.org.uk/resources/c/genericresource_tcm4676564.asp?strReferringChannel=understandingthecurriculum&strReferringPageID=tcm:4-627938-64 This is not exclusively for parents but has a lot of useful information and is, I think, a helpful document.
This and the new release from the SQA last week makes for a bit of an information overload, but fills in a lot of gaps in basic knowledge of what is going on around us. This is going to be the pattern for the rest of this session as there is a lot happening and we will need to keep our fellow parents up to speed. http://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/47667.html
Good luck and happy reading…let me know what you think about all this and if it helps you get a clearer picture of things and where we are....
 
Please pass this on to your deputies, to your parent councils and to all parents you know. It is the only way for us to spread the word at this time.
 

